
 
Staff Report

 
Report To: Council Meeting 

From:  Mike Kalita, Manager of Utilities 

Date:         2020-03-12 

Report: 2020-4 

Subject:   Tender-Todd Place Watermain 

 
Recommendation: 

That West Elgin Council hereby receives the report from M.Kalita re: Tender -Watermain 
Replacement on Todd Place West Lorne; and 
 
That West Elgin Council hereby approves the Todd Place Watermain Replacement Project; and 
 
That West Elgin Council hereby accepts the tender of Titan Group Construction at a cost of 
$471,955.38 plus applicable taxes for the Todd Place Watermain Replacement. 
 
Purpose: 
 

The purpose of this report is to accept the lowest tender for the Todd Place Watermain 
Replacement Project in order to proceed with construction. The tender summary and engineer’s 
recommendation are attached for Council’s information. 
 
Background: 
 
The Municipality of West Elgin has had a large number of water leaks in this section of town over 
the last 10 years. It has come to our attention during repairs that it is far from meeting todays 
standards and will serve the Municipality well in replacing it with new up to date materials.  
 
Financial Implications:  
 
The Municipality of West Elgin had $540,000.00 in the 2020 Capital Budget for this project. 
 
 
 
 
 


